
 

 

October 12, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Tanowa Troupe 
Secretary, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Annual Application of The East Ohio Gas Company, d/b/a Dominion Energy 
Ohio for an Adjustment to the Capital Expenditure Program Rider Rate / Case No. 21-619-GA-RDR 
 
 
Dear Ms. Troupe, 
 
Please be advised that Interstate Gas Supply, Inc., d/b/a IGS Energy (“IGS”), will not file an initial brief 
in the above-captioned case.  IGS, however, reserves its right to file a reply brief to respond to any 
arguments raised by the parties to this proceeding.   
 
Copies have been served on all parties on the attached certificate of service.  Please place this document 
on file. 
 
If you have any questions, or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Nugent  
Michael Nugent 
Senior Counsel 
IGS Energy 
6100 Emerald Parkway 
Dublin, Ohio 43016 
Phone: 614.659.5065 
Email: michael.nugent@igs.com 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I hereby certify that a true copy of the foregoing was served by electronic mail this 12th 
day of October 2021 to the following: 
 
 

 
/s/ Michael Nugent 
Michael Nugent 
 
 

SERVICE LIST 
 
 

Werner.margard@ohioago.gov 
Kyle.kern@ohioago.gov 
Sarah.parrot@puco.ohio.gov 
Jacqueline.st.john@puco.ohio.gov 
kennedy@whitt-sturtevant.com 
fykes@whitt.sturvevant.com 
whitt@whitt-sturtevant.com 
Andrew.j.campbell@dominionenergy.com 
William.michael@occ.ohio.gov 
Ambrosia.wilson@occ.ohio.gov 
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

10/12/2021 5:17:18 PM

in

Case No(s). 21-0619-GA-RDR

Summary: Letter of Notification That IGS Energy Will Not File An Initial Brief electronically filed
by Mr. Michael A. Nugent on behalf of Interstate Gas Supply, Inc.


